Tel: 01386 W+6540
Fax: 01386 761362

Please see the Calendar’ page on our website for a full
list of upcoming events.

Friday 16th December - Christmas Jumper Day
_fror Save the Children and last day of Autumn

erm.

Tuesday 3rd January - Teacher Education Day -
No pu.pL!Es in.

Wednesday Wth January - First day of Spring
term for pupils

Wednesday Wth January - School Council Trip to
London

Wednesday 25th January - &M Class Assembly

E-mail:

o fice@swanlane firstschool .worcs.sch.uk

Well done to the dasses with the highest

attendance this Year so far:

2. 5B (47 1%)

e W—

Cookbooks  containing all of our Healthy Lunchbox
recipes are now on sale Tor £l from the school of fice.
All of the proceeds will be used by the School Coundil
to fund improvements the children would like to see
made to the school. Congratulations to Kian O'Brien
who won the front cover competition, and the |10

pupils who had. their recipes publishedl

Chazﬂg_%aﬂs
During the recent Children in Need fundraiser, we
were so impressed with the fundraising efforts of

our children. In addition to the donations Jcor coming
in non-school uniform, pupils from Year 5 also ran
their own cake sale. As a school, we raised £518.68!
The children decided that £65 of that total would be
donated to ‘Footsteps for Lewis’, the charity for Lewis
Langstone. We were also able to send more than 60
shoeboxes to Operation Christmas Child Appeal, and
raised £4458.95. for the Poppy Appeal. Thank you
For your generosity in supporting the children in their
efforts to raise money for these charities.



Bredon Hill Academy are hosting an 'E-Sa fety
Parents Even'mg' on Tuesday 3lst January, to which
parents of our school are welcome. We will send. out
Further details in the New Year.

Well done to our footballers who got our league
campaign up and running They suffered a

narrow defeat to Badseg but won conananglg

against Of fenham!

Btajn_BlasIsz[th.shLQp b >
Children from Reception ;
to Year 5 took part in a

maths Brain Blaster’

workshop.

Pupils worked. together in

small groups to complete a range of exciting and
challenging activities

Throughout every session the children displayed
creative strategies to overcome the various puzzles
and problems, and in the process showed great

resilience and perseverance.

Well done all! Mr Kent




